
 

Good Morning Commissioner Kress 

 

I‘m reaching out to you today in hopes of connecting with some interested Winston community 

members that would be willing to help to serve the isolated older adults living in Winston and 

the surrounding areas. The recent COVID -19 Pandemic has made it extremely difficult to find 

Meals on Wheels drivers for Douglas County Senior Meal Program. Our program follows the 

required safety measures and standards. Presently we are in need of 3 people for each day of 

each week on Tuesday, and Thursday 10 am to 12:30 pm to assist delivering no contact Meals 

on Wheels meals and 1 person as a backup for the Meals on Wheels drivers.   

Any assistance you can provide would be gratefully welcomed, for more information about 

volunteering or to sign up you can contact Sandy Williams at 541-643- 0307. 

 

With respect and gratitude 

Thank you 

Jeanne Wright  

Douglas County  

Senior Services Director 


